Rezoning Number 23-02

Marcos Michail <mmichail@m3lawfirm.com>
Mon 10/30/2023 1:37 PM

To:Matt Lonnerstater <mattlonnerstater@madison-heights.org>

Matt,

This e-mail shall confirm that the rezoning application detailed is being requested to be heard at later
date to be determined. Please confirm

Mark Michail
1275,LLC

Get Outlook for iOS




